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Santa Visit 

 

All of the teachers and students were delighted to 
meet Santa recently.  

 

 
 
 



 

 

Carol Service  

A massive well done to all the boys and girls for putting 
in such great practice and performing so beautifully 
Thursday night in the church. A special word of thanks 
to all the teachers and especially Ms. Ryan and Mr. 
McDonald for preparing the songs and readings for the 
evening.  

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Party  

 

• A big thank you to Robert Flynn Christmas 
Trees in Nash who donated a lovely 
Christmas Tree for the front of the school. 

• Thank you to all the sponsors who have 
kindly helped out with our Monster 
Christmas Raffle. Thank you to everyone 
who supported.  

• Thanks to the parents association for 
organising a fantastic party back in the 
school after our carol service. It was a 
brilliant gathering for all. A huge effort went 
into this and the fundraising efforts over the 
Christmas Period. Your hard work is truly 
appreciated.  

• Well done to all those who danced in the 
hall. Super performances.  

 

Students of the Week  

 
Well done to these superstars who won students of 
the week recently.  

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

Comhghairdeas leis na páistí seo a 

bhuaigh Mac Léinn na Seachtaine na 

Gaeilge ina ranganna. 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Art  

 

Some beautiful artwork has been completed by 
classes recently. Maith thú gach duine.  
 

 

 
 



 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term Note 

 

As we come to the end of this first term and 
approach the Christmas season, I want to take a 
moment to reflect on what a brilliant first term we 
have had. Our school community is truly something 
special, and it is a privilege to be a small part of.  
 
Firstly, to our wonderful students, your enthusiasm, 
kindness and hard work have brought life and joy to 
every classroom. You have worked so hard and 
learned small and important lessons each and every 
day. You deserve to have a brilliant Christmas. 
Make sure to be kind and thankful to your parents, 
grandparents and siblings during your Christmas 
break. I look forward to hearing all about your 
lovely holidays when you come back in January. 
  
To our wonderful staff. Thank you for the care, 
commitment and effort you give to every student. 
The positivity and professionalism you bring to the 
workplace is second to none. Enjoy a truly well-
deserved break.  
 
To all parents and guardians thank you for the trust 
you place in us here in Cushinstown NS. The strong 
partnerships we have built make this a special place 
to come every day.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all again in the New 
Year. Have a happy, safe and relaxing Christmas.  
 
Nollaig Shona Duit,  
 
Damian.  
 
 

SCHOOL REOPENS ON MONDAY THE 

6th OF JANUARY.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 


